
From:  "Jennifer Walker" <jennifermwalker@earthlink.net> 
To: <Cdeanbaker@aol.com>, <Vanessa.Escobar@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  1/16/2008 1:56 PM 
Subject:  Comments 
 
Attachment: Public Recognition Programs SURVEY  Draft (12-20-07)_jmw.doc;  
Attachment: Public Recognition Programs LETTER   Draft (12-20-07)_jmw.doc; 
 
Hi Carole, 
 
I apologize for taking longer than I wanted to get these comments to you. 
It has been busy since I have been back at work.  Has Workgroup 1 had any 
other meetings prior to the one last week?  If so, are there minutes or 
notes from that meeting? 
 
  
I looked at the workgroup #1 task which according to some notes that Ken 
gave me include tasks 3 & 5 from HB4.  I was trying to figure out exactly 
what the purpose of the survey is and I think that we were discussing that 
on the conference call as well.  Looking at tasks 3 & 5 and from what I 
heard on the call, it seems to me that the survey is primarily addressing 
task 5 (develop and implement a public recognition program for water 
conservation).  Is that correct?    I have attached the survey and letter 
with some comments in track changes.   
 
  
Our other task is to monitor the effectiveness of the statewide water 
conservation public awareness program.  I assume this is the Water IQ 
program and currently there is no state funding for this program correct? 
So are we monitoring the implementation via NTMWD, LCRA and others that are 
using and further developing the Water IQ program and materials?  There will 
be a request to the Legislature to fund Water IQ next session I presume. 
 
  
I am just trying to get this all clarified so that I am real clear on what 
we are doing.  
 
  
 
Thanks, 
 
Jennifer 
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